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Services Plan
The  Allegheny  County
Department  of  Human
Services (DHS) is preparing the
2025-2026  County  Human
Services  Plan.  There  will  be
four  public  “State  of  the
Human  Services”
presentations  with
opportunities  to  talk  about
program areas covered by the
plan. Join us on March 10 at
10 AM, March 17 at 10 AM,
March 24 at 10 AM, or April 7
at 10 AM. To learn how you
can  participate,  visit
www.alleghenycounty.us
/Services/Human-
Services-DHS and click on
State  of  the  Human
Services. Submit questions,
comments,  and  ideas  to
engage.alleghenycounty.us
or via the Q&A during the
live  meeting.   American
Sign  Language,  Spanish,
and Nepali  translation will
be  available.  To  request
translation  for  another
language,  or  if  you  have
any  accommodations  or
requests,  contact  DHS
OEE@alleghenycounty.us.
 Information on the County
Human  Services  Plan  is
available  at  https://bit.ly
/3dcqbgo.  To  read  the
previous  plans  visit
https://bit.ly/3ebyWIR.
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